CITY OF ANN ARBOR, MICHIGAN

100 North Fifth Avenue, P.O. Box 8647, Ann Arbor, Michigan 48107-8647
http://www.ci.ann-arbor.mi.us

Public Services Area
Project Management Unit

October 14, 2008
Re: Ann Street ( 5" to Division) One way Conversion
Dear Ann Street Resident:

Prior to the upcoming construction activities on the City Hall site it is planned that Ann
Street be converted to one-way (eastbound). This change will be coupled with the
addition of angle parking on the south curbline to increase available public parking. The
conceptual plan is shown in the attached figure.

The change, although likely to have minor impacts is compatible with the existing street
network. It continues the one way portion west of Division Street and couples well with
the one way westbound segment of Catherine Street to the north.

The resolution to make the change will be before city council at the October 20,2008
meeting. In order to perfrom the work under favorable conditions it is anticipated to be
complete on November 2, 2008. Construction activities will begin in February / March of
2009.

Please contact me via email at pcawley@A2gov.org or call me at 994-6095 if you have
any questions.

Sincerely,

P

Patrick Cawley, PE, PTOE
Sr. Project Manager

C: John Hieftje, Mayor
Sabra Briere, City Council
Ronald Suarez, City Council
Roger W. Fraser, City Administrator
Sue F. McCormick, Public Services Administrator
Homayoon Pirooz, PE, Project Management Unit Manager

{:’, recycled paper




